
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/11/2011 2:48:36 PM
To: mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Diablo Canyon License Renewal 

Attached is the letter mentioned in the press release.

Mark Krausse | Director 
State Agency Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Phone: (916)386-5709 
Mobile: (916) 995-6827 
Email: mckd@pge.com
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